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Letter from the Chairperson 
 

Nga mihi mahana ki a koe  

Thank you for your enquiry about the principal position at Clayton Park School.  

Paul Wright, our incredible principal of 13 years, accepted the principalship at Matipo Primary 
School in Te Atatu. Paul's new appointment signaled change and opportunity for both communities. 
The Clayton Park School community has embraced the change and is well-prepared for the 
continuity of a quality education and outcomes for our children.  

Our community is excited to appoint and support a new leader for our school, to build upon all that 
has been achieved in the past and to inspire an even greater future.  

Our school has flourished as a result of an open, honest and high-trust working relationship between 
the Board and Principal. We will maintain the integrity of the Board of Trustees and will seek to 
appoint a school leader who will continue to exemplify the qualities expected of a high performing, 
functional and effective team.  

The contents of the application pack should provide you with the relevant information about the 
school, the appointment process and who to contact for further assistance.  

We welcome your application. 

 

BJ Munro  
Chairperson  
Board of Trustees 


